















    

March 2020 Billing Newsletter

[image: Image result for easter clip art]Community Easter Egg Hunt--Saturday, April 11, at 10:30am at the clubhouse for neighborhood children up to 13 years old. This event is sponsored by the Masons African Genesis Lodge #101 and King Hiram Chapter #24.  For more information contact Oliver Hunt at 360-929-5160 or Mark Lee 678-476-4698.

[image: https://sp.yimg.com/ib/th?id=HN.608004190869258726&pid=15.1]Hiring part-time lifeguards for the Memorial Day Weekend and the 2020 summer season. Applicants must have a current lifeguard certificate or be able to be certified, be at least 15 years old, and be reliable and responsible. Please call the office at 360-678-7446 for more information. Certification classes begin at John Vanderzight Memorial Pool during the first week of April.

[image: ]Mowing Note - Lawns will be growing very quickly soon. The time is nearly here if you haven’t already started mowing this season.  Consider getting your lawn mower ready for use as it sometimes takes longer than anticipated. All yards must be mowed by June 1st. This is a good time to tackle the sprouting weeds too. Tansy Ragwort is a noxious weed that is commonly found in our community. 

[image: garbage can]Spring is a great time to clean up your property. Scan your yard for trash and unwanted items that can be taken to the dump or recycling center. Piles of debris can harbor rodents and provide mosquito breeding pools.  We have a great community, let’s take care of it.

[image: ]The board of trustees is working on a by-laws change to include and enable code enforcement for violations. Making this change will require a vote of the membership. Watch your upcoming mail for a copy of the proposed changes for your review and vote by proxy or at the annual meeting.  

[image: https://sp.yimg.com/ib/th?id=HN.608008176632991496&pid=15.1&P=0]Many people have disconnected their home phone number and are now using cell phones only. If your number has changed, please write the new number on the bill, call or email the office with your current number. Also, let us know if it is a cell phone that can receive texts or a home phone that needs a call. We use it only if there is an emergency or for full system flushing notifications. The next Full System Flush will be in April. 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: http://t1.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcRkfcIshn_J6zPQKwAccYSwkSuZ3pYwSFQ15cxMACdG5U0939pKkA] Awareness is key for a Neighborhood Watch. In February, there was a Truck and trailer with several tools stolen. The vehicle and trailer were recovered, but the tools from inside were taken. Be aware of people who may be “checking out” you and your stuff. Prowlers are often looking for crimes of opportunity, but sometimes they do significant damage as well. Consider the extra items outside your residence as they may attract unwanted attention and make you more vulnerable.

[image: th?id=HN]Rolling Hills Glencairn Office Hours:  9:00am-2:00pm, Monday–Friday unless otherwise posted. 

The next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at 7pm at the clubhouse.  All members are invited and encouraged to attend.  
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